

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

24th March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Parents' Evening Meeting Year 2, 3 and 5 30<sup>th</sup> March 2017

We have re-arranged the Parents' Evening meeting for Years 2, 3 and 5 to next Thursday, 30<sup>th</sup> March. Appointment times will remain the same. If this date is not convenient please contact the school office and appointments will be made on an alternative date to meet your child's teachers either before or after the Easter break.

The Late Room will be available for parents who have booked a place for their child. Please note that this service is only available for the duration of your Parents' Evening appointment.

Football Club has been cancelled as Mr Ashton will be involved in the Parents' Evening.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher





